From:
 Deb McNaughton

 To:
 Stephanie Troyer-Boyd

Cc: <u>David Hann</u>

**Subject:** submission for agenda Dec 1 at Council Meeting **Date:** Tuesday, November 17, 2020 2:34:42 PM

9949 Riverview Rd Grand Bend , On N0M1T0

Nov 17, 2020

Stephanie Troyer-Boyd, Clerk

Please add to the Dec 1 meeting Agenda and circulate to council.

Dear Mayor Bill and other Members of Council

Both of us strongly support aerial spraying en masse of the affected Lambton Shores areas in the spring of 2021 - as much as possible - to address our gypsy moth infestation .

We are reassured by the science behind the spraying and the experience of other areas, and are satisfied that it is our best option to prevent a worse experience than summer 2020 which adversely affected our trees, homes, yards and quality of life. If not resolved we believe it will also negatively affect property values in general.

Please facilitate this request, and continue to support your constituents in any way possible in this matter.

Sincerely Deborah McNaughton David Hann 519-238-6477

Sent from my iPad